
Kia Ora,

Registrations for Years 1-6 Summer Hockey are now open.
This year registrations will be completed online.
Scan the barcode or you can complete the registration at the school office.

Year 1-6 Summer Hockey

● Competition begins 24th October - Term 4 and will finish 30th November.
● Year 1-4 will play on Tuesday afternoons, Year 5-6 will play on Wednesday afternoons.

Note: If you are signing a Year 4 student up for Volleyball, this will clash with Hockey.
● Games will be held at the HMI Twin Turfs on Manawaroa St, by the Esplanade.
● Tamariki are to wear their CNS sports top with black shorts or activewear and appropriate covered

footwear to run in. Soft soled shoes are best. Sprigs, cleats and studs are not allowed on the turf.
● Mouthguards and Shin Pads are compulsory. No exceptions.

Year 1-6 Summer Soccer and Year 1-4 Teeball registrations to come out closer to the end of Term 3.

Game draws can be found via our Facebook page, school website and sent out by email.

Coaching:
We rely heavily on parent support for coaching/managing teams and appreciate those parents who give up
their time to do this.

- Each team will require someone to oversee them. We will only be able to register teams subject
to this and having enough registrations to make a team.

Commitment:
Commitment is something we want to instill in our tamariki and is really important when you sign up to a team
sport. We often have late registrations, which means tamariki go onto a reserve list if teams are already full.
Please be aware that if you do not turn up to 3 consecutive games and do not make contact with your Coach
or myself, your child may be pulled from the team and their position filled to give another child a chance to
play.

Uniform:
It is your responsibility while the sport is occurring to ensure the sports tops are washed after every game and
looked after. Failure to return a top will result in you being invoiced for the replacement cost.
Please do not allow the students to wear them to school or for personal use.

If your child has a game after school and is bringing their uniform with them, please remind them to keep this in
their bag until it is time for their game. We appreciate your support with this.

Registrations:
Please have all Hockey registrations completed by Friday 22nd September, 4:00pm

- Any registrations made after this date will be put on a reserve list until a space becomes available.

Fees:
● Summer Hockey Fees are: Year 1-2 $25 per player, Year 3-6 $30 per player.

Hockey fees will need to be paid in full by Friday the 20th October to secure a place in a team.



Payment arrangements are welcome and can be made through the office. Please speak to Tina or Nikki in the
Office.

Please pay online or at the office.

● Account Number: 12-3143-0106025-00
● Account Name: Central Normal School BOT
● Reference: Child's Name & Sport

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me.

Kathryn Watson
Sports Coordinator
kwatson@centralnormal.school.nz
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